SOUTH MAIN

CHURCH OF CHRIST
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Communion kits are available at the
Visitor’s Center.
Please pick up enough for
you and your family as

you enter the auditorium.

Disposable masks and gloves are also available at the
Visitor’s Center should you have

need or want of these items.
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SOuTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597
Henderson, TX 75653-1597
(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409
Website: www.southmainchurch.com

Email: office@southmainchurch.com

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM
Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM
Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM
Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest
Password: SouthMainl16
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WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN
JANUARY 15, 2023
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WELCOME
PRAISE LEADER - Nik Henry

Worth)/Art Thou - # 230
Redeemed - H 514

PRAYER - Foy Brown

SCRIPTURE READING
1 Corinthians 1:3-9

He Keeps Me Singing - H o615
One Day./ - # 353

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Tommy Goode
PRAYER FOR OFFERING

Take Time to Be Ho]y -H#H 731
Love One Another - # 719

MESSAGE - Bob Payne
“Encourage Each Other to Love”
John 13:34-35

Kneel at the Cross - # 945
Wa]]eing Alone at Eve - H#H 874

CLOSING PRAYER - Dodd Vinson

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29)
Please silence all cell phones and pagers.

CCLI # 290723
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BARBARA BROWN surgery has been postponed.

JOE DAVIS had a heart cath procedure Wednesday
morning, January 11th.

LANDON HARRIS, 15 yrold grandson of Dicky & Ka-
ren Harris, has a cardiologist appointment in March due to
having some episodes of heart palpitations.

BETTE PILKINTON received a heart stent last Satur-
day, January 7th, at Trinity Mother Frances - Tyler.

OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: Pam Adamson, Elizabeth Bazaldua, Fern
Bench, Jason Blalack, Lilly Blalack, Pat Brack, Keith Brown, Christy Burkhalter,
Barbara Byrd, Lisa Corbell, Layton Cummings, Neva Davis, Michael Dorsey, Roy
Dorsey, Bob Fergerson, Blake Foster, Caitlyn Gainey, Jan Gentry, Harvey Hand,
Jane Holcomb, Goldie Hughes, Roy Hunt, Linda Jamison, Joyce Jones, Bob
Kessler, Tyler Line, Pat Lynch, Phyllis Osborne, Juanita Purser, James Rowell,
Landon Shaw, Kimberly Taylor, Bailey Thornton, Christina Vanover, Christy
Wade, Linda Warner, Kerry Whittemore

KINDNESS KLOSET

The holiday schedule for the Kindness Kloset will be 9am
-12 noon on Thursday, January 26th. We continue to
need gently used clothing for all ages, sizes and genders;
clothes hangers; and, monetary donations.

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT

Kathy Buckner
U SN0 J
ELDERS:
Travis Birdwell.............. travisbirdwell1 @aol.com
David Chenault................ dhchenault@gmail.com
Bobby Davis................ bobbydtxu222(@gmail.com
Doug Hopkins................. dougndiann(@gmail.com
Bob Payne................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net
Rodger Poe....................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
Barry Rivers........................ brivers(@eastex.net

PuLPIT MINISTER:
Bob Payne:.................... bpaynel(@suddenlink.net

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER:
David Chenault:........... dhchenault@gmail.com.com
CHILDREN’S MINISTER:
Janet Thompson:................ drjanett55(@gmail.com
CHURCH SECRETARY:
Reneé Hampton:......... office@southmainchurch.com
CHURCH TREASURER:

Rodger Poe:...................... rpoe9(@hotmail.com
MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING:
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt
DEACONS:

Chuck Ashmore Jim Smith
Ken Sabella Dodd Vinson
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Happy Bthiday
Mary Holt,
Roy Dorsey,

Mary Dorsey!!!

Happy ey

David & Tara Haney!!!

THANK You

Words cannot express how grateful we are to the South
Main family for welcoming us into your open arms and be-
ing a part of our family for all of these years and for more to
come.

Thank you so much for all of the hugs, prayers, cards,
visits, flowers, well wishes and delicious meal you all pro-
vided. Your many displays of love and support during
Meemaw’s decline and passing mean more than we can
say.

Love,
Chelseay & Stephen Hampton
and the Family of Virgie Hopson

Thanks to all of the South Main Singers! | couldn’t help
but notice the absence of several faces that have gone on
before us. | know how much my Mom loved when y'all sang
at any function.

Thank You,
Lonnie Hopson & Family

YOUNG @ HEART

Every third Friday night is Game Night for the Young at
Heart! Bring your favorite games and a food or snack to
share and join us at 5:30 PM Friday evening, January 20th,
in the Fellowship Hall. If you can’t make it at that time, just
come when you can!

PATHSTONES COUNSELING CENTER

Sometimes professional assistance can provide aid
where friends and family cannot. Pathstones has licensed
mental health professionals from churches across the
Greater Longview area who volunteer their time and skills
as a service to God and to the community.

Because South Main is a monthly supporter of Path-
stones, the first 4 visits for any of our members are
free. If you would like to set up a visit with them or would
like more information, call Pathstones at 903-248-2480.
You can also visit their website at www.pathstones.org.
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